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           August 11, 2020 
 
  

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
 

Starting August 19, 2020, meal service will resume at all school sites. Distribution will be 
Mondays and Wednesdays between the hours of 12:00 - 1:00pm. Monday’s service will include 
lunch for Monday and Tuesday and breakfast for Tuesday & Wednesday. Wednesday’s service 
will include lunch for Wednesday, Thursday and Friday and breakfast for Thursday, Friday and 
Monday. 

 
Drive through and walk up methods will be available. Student ID numbers will need to be entered 
into the Point of Sale system when meals are distributed. You will be provided a placard with 
your students Id number during iPad distribution. Please bring the placard when picking up 
meals. 
Students do not need to be present for meal pick up.  

 
Only students enrolled in Santee School District will receive meals at “NO COST” through 
August 31st. Starting September 1, 2020 meal charging policies may revert to charging for meals 
based on student eligibility.  
Students attending Project SAFE will be served lunch daily and provided a breakfast for the next 
morning.  

 
Meals will be provided to students attending Project SAFE Starting September 1, 2020 meal 
charging policies may revert to charging for meals based on student eligibility.  

 
Free and reduced applications will also be distributed with iPads. We encourage you to apply for 
free or reduced meals. If you qualify for free or reduced meals, you may qualify for free internet 
and or other helpful services. Online applications are also available at www.santeesd.net  

 
Sincerely, 

 
Cathy Abel 
Director of Child Nutrition Services   
Santee School District 
619-258-2290 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.santeesd.net/

